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 The Protocol and Liaison Service of the Department for General Assembly and 

Conference Management (DGACM) of the United Nations presents its compliments to 

the Permanent Missions and Observer Offices to the United Nations and to the Liaison 

Offices of the Specialized Agencies and related organizations and has the honour to bring 

to their attention the following: 

 

 Following ongoing updates to the eRegistration system for delegates attending 

temporary meetings, eRegistration focal points are advised that the fields for delegatesô 

photographs and delegatesô date of birth will also be mandatory as of 24 May 2024. 

Requests for badges for delegates can no longer be accepted without these two items. 

Delegatesô photographs should conform to passport standards.  

 

The Protocol and Liaison Service of the Department for General Assembly and 

Conference Management (DGACM) of the United Nations avails it


